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The Chairperson 

Girls and Boys Town South Africa 

P.O BOX 91661 

Auckland Park 

2006 

 

SUBMISSION OF ANNUAL REPORTS IN TERMS OF SECTION 18(1) OF THE 
NONPROFITORGANISATIONS ACT 71 OF 1997: 

 

You are hereby informed that Girls and Boys Town South Africa complied with the 

reporting obligations as stipulated in the NPO Act for the financial year ending March 2023 

 

Furthermore, organisation is also reminded that section 17(3) of the NPO Act provides that 

every registered non-profit organisation  must preserve each of its book of account, 

supporting vouchers, records of subscriptions or levies paid by its members, income and  

expenditure statements, balance sheets and accounting officer's reports, in an original or 

reproduced form, for the prescribed period. 

For any further inquiries please contact our office on the provided contact details. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
DIRECTOR: NONPROFIT ORGANISATIONS 

 

DATE :02/10/2023 
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